
Delaware Department of Transportation 

Public Notice 

 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

HEP SC, SR 54 at Hudson Road Roundabout 

 

Selbyville Middle School 

80 Bethany Rd, Selbyville, DE 19975 

Tuesday, August 6, 2024 

Any time between 4:00pm-7:00pm 

 
The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) is holding a public workshop to solicit input on the proposed improvements at 

the SR 54 and Hudson Road intersection located near Selbyville in Sussex County. The workshop will be held on Tuesday, August 6, 

2024 at the Selbyville Middle School. The public is invited to attend any time between 4:00pm and 7:00pm. The purpose of this workshop 

is to update the public on the project’s design and construction schedule.  

The project was identified as a high crash location through the 2019 Hazard Elimination Program (HEP). A roundabout is being proposed 

at the SR 54/Hudson Road intersection to address the intersection’s documented safety issue as well as accommodate projected traffic 

growth from current and future development in the area.  

Attendees will have the opportunity to review the proposed improvements and provide comments to DelDOT representatives. Members 

of the project team will be on hand to explain the information presented and answer questions. Interested persons are invited to express 

their views in writing, giving reasons for support of, or opposition to, the proposed project. Comments will be received at the workshop 

or can be mailed to DelDOT Community Relations P.O. Box 778, Dover, DE 19903, sent via email to dotpr@delaware.gov.  The comment 

deadline will be September 6, 2024. 

This workshop location is accessible to persons having disabilities. Persons who require auxiliary aids and services such as qualified 

interpreters are requested to contact DelDOT by phone or mail one week in advance.  For further information contact DelDOT Community 

Relations at 1-800-652-5600 (in DE) or 302- 760-2080 or write to the above address.  


